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 All activities are �exible any changes or additions will be posted on the bulletin board.      Bowl games-Times & channels will be posted on the bulletin board.

9:45 Gather in dining 
room for Juice/coffee
10:00 Devotion & music-
Name that 1950s song
3:30 Rummikub/Games/ 
Puzzles

9:45 Gather in S1dining 
room for Juice/coffee
10:00 Hymns with Dr. 
Pullen and Bible study 
with Mr. Dunning
3:30 Rummikub / Games

9:45 Juice/coffee 
10:00 Devotion & discuss 
Chinese New Year
2:30 Travel video to China
3:30 Hymns with Mrs. 
Breedlove

Chinese New Year 
(Year of the Snake) 

9:45 Gather in dining 
room for Devotion
10:00   Crafting 
2:30 Finish crafts and 
snacks

9:45 Juice / coffee 
10:00 Exercise/ current 
events/ trivia and 
devotion
2:30 Nail care

9:00 Mass on Ch 18
10:00 Church services 
on TV and Ind Living 
activity room
2:30 TV favorites  

10:00 Juice / coffee
10:30 TV favorites or 
movies
2:30 Sports or games 

9:45 Gather in dining 
room for Juice/coffee
10:00 Devotion & music-
Name that 1960s song
3:30 Rummikub / 
Games/Puzzles
 

9:45 Gather in S1dining 
room for Juice/coffee
10:00 Hymns with Dr. 
Pullen and Bible study 
with Mr. Dunning
3:30 Rummikub / Games

9:45 Juice/coffee 
10:00 Resident's Council 
Meeting
2:30 Travel video
3:30 Hymns with Mrs. 
Breedlove

9:45 Gather in dining 
room for Devotion
10:00   Crafting 
2:30 Finish crafts and 
snacks

9:45 Juice / coffee
10:00 Devotion and 
remembering Martin 
Luther King, Jr.
2:30 Nail care

Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

9:00 Mass on Ch 18
10:00 Church services 
on TV and Ind Living 
activity room
2:30 TV favorites  

10:00 Juice / coffee
10:30 TV favorites or 
movies
2:30 Sports or games 

9:45 Gather in Garden 
Room for Juice/coffee
10:00 Cooking with Melva
2:00 Special treats
3:30 Rummikub / 
Games/Puzzles

9:45 Gather in S1 dining 
room for Juice/coffee
10:00 Hymns with Dr. 
Pullen and Bible study 
with Mr. Dunning
3:30 Rummikub / Games

9:45 Juice/coffee 
10:00 Devotion & exercise
to music
2:30 Travel video
3:30 Hymns with Mrs. 
Breedlove

9:45 Gather in dining 
room for Devotion
10:00 Crafting  
2:30 Finish crafts and 
snacks

9:45 Juice / coffee 
10:00 Exercise/ current 
events/ trivia and 
devotion
2:30 Nail care

9:00 Mass on Ch 18
10:00 Church services 
on TV and Ind Living 
activity room
2:30 TV favorites  

10:00 Juice / coffee
10:30 TV favorites or 
movies
2:30 Sports or games 

9:45 Gather in dining 
room for Juice/coffee 
10:00 Devotion and trivia
10:30 Garden Club - 
Winter �owers
3:00 Music with Mr. 
Thomas

9:45 Gather in dining 
room for Juice/coffee
10:00 Devotion & music of 
Mozart
3:30 Rummikub /Games
7:00 Orange Bowl

9:45 Juice/coffee 
10:00 Devotion & exercise
to Elvis' music
2:30 Travel video
3:30 Hymns with Mrs. 
Breedlove

9:45 Gather in dining 
room for Devotion
10:00   Crafting 
2:30 Finish crafts and 
snacks

Tuesday

9:45 Juice / coffee 
10:00 Exercise/ current 
events/ trivia and 
devotion
2:30 Nail care

Monday

9:00 Mass on Ch 18
10:00 Church services 
on TV and Ind Living 
activity room
2:30 TV favorites  

Sunday
10:00 Juice / coffee
10:30 TV favorites or 
movies
2:30 Sports or games 

Saturday
9:45 Gather in dining 
room for Juice/coffee
10:00 Devotion and trivia
10:30 Who wants to be a 
billionaire discussion?
3:30
 

Friday
9:45 Gather in dining 
room for Juice/coffee 
10:00 Devotion & Roger 
Miller music
2:30 Snacks
3:30 Rummikub /Games

Thursday
9:45 Juice/coffee 
New Year's resolutions
10:00 Rose Bowl Parade
3:00 Hymns with Nancy 
4:00 Rose Bowl on ESPN-
Ohio State vs. Oregon

New Year's Day 

Wednesday

9:45 
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